
Report on B.Ed. Pre-University Examinations 2024 

 

The Department of Education conducted Pre-University Examinations to provide students 

with experience before the final University Examinations. After the exams, results will be 

discussed and answer sheets will be shown to students. Additionally, they will also be given 

feedback and suggestions to enhance their skills and achieve good marks in their annual 

University Exams.  

The B.Ed. Pre-University Examinations for both first and second year students were 

successfully conducted from 22nd April to 25th April 2024. The first year examinations 

commenced with core papers in the morning session, followed by Internal viva in the 

afternoon. Pedagogy papers were scheduled on Saturday, 27th April 2024. Second year 

examinations were held in morning and afternoon shifts from 22nd April to 24th April 2024.  

In the beginning of the exams, students were very nervous. However, as the exams progressed, 

day by day, students became confident and attempted the exams enthusiastically. Despite the 

rigorous schedule, the examinations proceeded smoothly without any reported disruptions. 

Both faculty and students demonstrated commendable discipline and dedication throughout 

the examination period. 

 


